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PRESS RELEASE, 2016-05-06

RECALL OF KTM 1290 SUPER ADVENTURE MODELS 
 
Valid for all markets 
 
KTM recalls 1290 SUPER ADVENTURE models of model year 2015 and 2016 to the 
workshops of authorized KTM dealers in order to review the semi-active shock 
absorber and update its software.  
 
KTM market investigations have established that the semi-active shock absorber of the KTM 
1290 SUPER ADVENTURE MY2015/2016 could exhibit leakages at the plug. Oil loss may 
result in damage to the interior of the shock absorber and therefore in functional impairment. 
 
In the course of the check for leakages all suspension control units (SCU) on the vehicles 
affected are flashed with the latest software version for the shock absorber that constitutes 
the latest development status.  
 
Customers of affected and already distributed motorcycles are informed by a personal letter 
and are asked to immediately contact an authorized KTM dealer to arrange an appointment. 
In addition, customers can check online in the “Service” area on the KTM website if their 
motorcycle is affected by the recall. 
 
The review as well as the software update of the semi-active shock absorber can be carried 
out by authorized KTM dealers only. This check is a guarantees that is completely free of 
charge.           
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